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NOTICE OF APPOINTMENT: 

Humanity & Inclusion Canada welcomes new Executive Director 

 

Montreal, November 10, 2022 - The Board of Directors of Humanity & Inclusion (HI) 
Canada is proud to announce the appointment of Anne Delorme as Executive Director. 
She takes over the leadership of the Canadian association this week. 

"We are very pleased with her appointment and believe that Ms. Delorme will be able to 
take Humanity & Inclusion Canada even further by positioning the association on a pan-
Canadian scale as a key international humanitarian organization working with the most 
vulnerable. We are convinced that she will take up this new challenge with the support 
of the members of the Board of Directors and the team in place. - Pierre Léonard, 
Chairman of the Board of Directors  

With nearly 20 years of experience in the international development, humanitarian and 
philanthropic fields, Ms. Delorme is taking over the reins of the Canadian association.  

"I am very happy to join the Humanity & Inclusion team and to be able to contribute to its 
exceptional and unique mission in Canada: to fight for human dignity and to support the 
most vulnerable populations, especially people with disabilities, around the world. It is an 
honour for me to join an organization with such reputation. 2022 is a particularly 
important year, marking the 25 years of the Ottawa Treaty and the International 
Campaign to Ban Landmines, for which Humanity & Inclusion won the Nobel Peace Prize. 
I am also grateful to the President and the Board of Directors for their support." Anne 
Delorme, Executive Director of HI Canada 

Our new Director has held a variety of positions managing complex development 
programs and teams in Canadian and international non-governmental organizations, 
including the United Nations Development Program. Formerly Director of the "Act 
Together for Inclusion" Fund, co-managed by Equitas - International Centre for Human 
Rights Education and the Dignity Canada Network, she was also the coordinator of the 



 
Comité québécois femmes et développement at the Association québécoise des 
organismes de coopération internationale. Since 2015, Ms. Delorme has been offering her 
expertise as a senior consultant in international development for organizations: 
Développement international Desjardins, the Assemblée des parlementaires de la 
Francophonie, and Médecins du Monde.  

Her arrival comes at a pivotal time for our international solidarity organization as we 
celebrate our 40th anniversary this year and the 25th anniversary of the Nobel Peace 
Prize, awarded to HI and its partners in the International Campaign to Ban Landmines on 
December 10. 
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Fatou Thiam 
Communications Officer 
Humanity & Inclusion Canada 
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